
Hello Preschool Families, 

We are busy preparing for our Munch and Sing 

and Charlie Brown Thanksgiving. Fingers 

crossed that we can use a bit of cilantro from 

our garden for our class made salsa next Friday, 

and it looks like our peppers will be ripe just in 

time!  

 

This week we have been working on making 

nature art to decorate the tables and yard for 

our sing along. Pine cones have been painted, 

glittered, and are ready to go. 

 

Students have also been working on their 

thankful art for our annual thanksgiving 

celebration on 11/27. They are so excited to 

show off their creations. 

 

I am always looking for tree stumps, branches, 

tree cookies, acorns, dried leaves, and other 

outdoor items to use for natural art and play.  

Right now, Montessori Services is having their 

fall promotion. If you place an order for home 

items, please reference customer code 

#165000. Our school will earn a 10% credit. 

While you are shopping, please keep us in 

mind! Teachers have added some items to a 

wishlist on the website. Wishlist Link 

 

As we shift into this new season, please take a 

look at our Outdoor Environment wishlist. Your 

support and generosity are much appreciated! 

Wishlist   

-Ms. Hubbard 

https://www.montessoriservices.com/wishlist/shared/index/code/6888709c9278a4cc635a6ab9c877bb1d/
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3KAVYBJPFZJXL?ref_=wl_share

